
...and Happy New Year Everyone!
My name is Mike Palumbo, and I’m your new Chairman 
of the Board of Directors.  After many years of service as 
a Northland volunteer, I want to say what a pleasure it is 

a direct result of a strong management team providing 
knowledge, leadership and ongoing training to our dedicated 

time, members in the communities we serve are reaping 

education.

What’s new in 2015:

1371 W. Main Street. (M-32)  Check it out! 

We’re pleased to announce the upcoming release of Northland Member Rewards inside this issue of Northland News.  
Soon, members will earn special perks based on their account relationships with the credit union. In addition, we’ll soon 
add a new service called Remote Deposit Capture. Qualifying members will have the option to deposit checks through our 
mobile banking apps using the camera on their mobile device. Just like that, safe and secure!

Economic Recovery:   We continue to see small but encouraging economic signs in both the State of Michigan and the 
ten northern counties we serve.  Members are saving more and adding new and improved services while late payments 
and defaults on consumer loans are decreasing.  These signs are promising, and we hope the condition of the economy 
continues to consistently improve.

Community Support:  Our staff and members continue to help Northland raise donations for worthwhile organizations 
such as veteran groups, food pantries, shelters and Relay for Life.  It’s a great pleasure to see people rally to help our 
communities!

Hello, 

In closing, I thank my fellow Board and Supervisory Committee volunteers for their hard work and dedication 
to Northland and the communities we serve, and I cannot say thank you enough to the outstanding staff 
   members who are behind our credit union’s success. They are truly an exceptional group of people. 

       Most of all, our management team, employees and volunteers would like to thank you, our members, for 

Michael Palumbo,
Chairman, Board of Directors 
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Northland Member Rewards
You hold the key to savings!

Northland Member Rewards offer special perks based on 
your relationship with the credit union. Points can add up 

giving you more ways to save money!

Accounts and Loans. The more you use, the more you earn!

How do I earn points?

To find out what your Member Rewards level is, check the bottom of your statement!

Effective  02/28/15



Effective date 02/28/15



 MISSION STATEMENT
Our mission is to be our members’                   

most trusted financial partner

Federally insured by NCUA

After hours call the appropriate 
emergency number listed below:

To Report Lost or Stolen Cards:
ATM or ATM/Debit Cards

888-241-2510
VISA® Credit Cards

800-991-4961

To Report Lost or Stolen Travelers 
Cheques/Money Orders:

Travelers Cheques
800-221-7282 (USA)

Money Orders:
800-542-3590

Northland Branch Hours  

Lobby    Drive-Thru
Mon-Wed

 

9-5
 

9-5
Thursday

  

9-5

 

9-6
Friday

  

9-6

 

9-6
Saturday

  

Closed

 

9-1

Friend us on Facebook:
 

facebook.com/NorthlandCreditUnion

Check out our Blog:
 

northlandcu.wordpress.com

Visit the Website:
 

northlandcu.com

Over 5,000 Shared Branches

    

co-opsharedbranch.org
Nearly 30,000 Surcharge-Free ATMs

 

co-opatm.org

Oscoda Call Center
Mon-Thurs

 

8-5
Friday

  

8-6

Glennie Branch
Monday-Friday 10-3 Drive-Thru Only

Congratulations, 
Deanna!
Deanna Reeves (center), V.P. of Member 
Services, was recently presented with 
an award for 20 years of service with 

20-year milestone achieved October 31st. 

Congratulations, Pamela!
Pamela Larsen from the Glennie branch is celebrating 10 years with Northland!

Attention Members: Our Glennie branch has new hours. Monday-
Friday, 10:00 am - 3:00 pm drive thru only.

For your convenience we’ve added a new 24/7 ATM in the vestibule!

34,500  1/15

Thank you for all you do to 
support our communities!
Our members are the BEST! Thank you for your 
generous support of Northland’s fundraisers, food 
drives, Relay events and more. Every donation is 
appreciated, and they really add up! It’s thanks to 

communities!

We also want 
to extend a 
special thank 
you to the 
member who 
donated 41 
bicycles to 
the Iosco County Toys 
for Tots program just in time for 
Christmas. What an inspiration!


